Mallaig Minor Hockey

Feb 27, 2018

Dear County Council,

Mallaig Minor Hockey has received a request from community
members to install Handicap Parking signs in the parking lot directly
North of the Main doors. We are asking for County assistance in helping
us by providing 2 signs and also with the installation of those signs,
once the weather permits.

We look forward to hearing from you.
Regards,
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Laurier Feland

President

Mallaig Minor Hockey



